
April 11, 1999 

Dear Harold: 

I hope this finds you both feeling better and at home getting back into a routine you are 
comfortable with. I think of you often and keep you in my prayers. 

We have had some thunderstorms lately and a major hurricane in Cincinnati that cost 
seven lives Friday morning. It is that time of year here.  

I have been taking a History of Modern Art course at Ohio State on Monday and 
Wednesday evenings and have the first quiz tomorrow night on Baroque art. It is very 
interesting and challenging. I am teaching an adult Sunday School course starting next 
week based on that and probably one French IV class at school one day centering on the 
French art of the time. 

Tom Peet and I and maybe one or more of our boys are still wanting to visit one Saturday 
in May. For us, the best days would be May 1, 22, or 29. Please let us know if any of 
those are convenient for you at this time. We would like to visit for lunch, or get lunch to 
carry out for you, or just chat if you like. 

Chris graduates from high school June 5 and has been accepted at Capital University in 
Columbus and Wooster in Wooster, Ohio, both Division III small colleges. He would like 
to play football where he goes. 

I hope you are doing well and we can see you soon. Take care. 


